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Council For Sustainable Development (SDC) is not a body which understands
sustainability for future generations. SDC must change its policy position or change
its name to something like — Council for short term (say less than 100 years!!)
sustainable development!

| propose the replacement of SDC by Engineers for Sustainability (ES) in providing all
future Governmental policies advice in this area — of sustainability. 1 also propose
that the use of the word “Sustainable” or Sustainability” ought to be legislated — in
order to stop misuse of these words, in misleading the general public, ignorant

commoners!

SDC’s “Blueprint for Sustainable Use of Resources” is already a prime example of
short term policy which is not sustainable at all!  If this Government is willing to
face the TRUTH, and redefine sustainability or sustainable as over an infinite period
of time — not 100s or 1000s of years! Then, ES is willing to play a role in formulating

truly sustainable policies — including the elimination of municipal solid waste (MSW).
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